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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY, 13TH DECEMBER 2005 

Motion No. 4
Motion: 
Councillor M. Ardagh
"That the Manager give a report on the serious situation that exists in Cherry Grove, Walkinstown in relation to the ongoing drainage problems which are causing sever flooding in rear gardens of residents’ homes on an ongoing basis and stress to elderly residents who are unable to cope with clearing drains, sometimes monthly, and to ask the Manager to investigate the cause of this problem, which is also developing into a serious health hazard, and to find out where the blockage is occurring and carry out whatever remedial work is necessary.”
Report:
Drainage Maintenance staff are currently carrying out investigations of the capacity of the combined sewers along Cherry Grove and Cromwellsfort Road to ascertain what works are required to resolve the overflow problems
